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From: !PT-Cobb, S (Susan) 
Sent: 26 Marcl}..ZQ19 12:37 
To: REDACTED
Cc:, REDACTED

Subject:RE: Letter from 

Classification::REDACTED 

·srs're."Third Direction" case

Dear REDACTED
The President has now had the opportunity to read your letter dated 12 March 2019 and has asked me to reply 
on his behalf to say that he is grateful for your response. He considers it helpful that it has been clarified that 
the only appropriate channel to raise concerns in relation to this case would be through the Government Legal 
Department. 

Regards 

Sue 

Susan Cobb 
Tribunal Secretary 
Investigatory Powers Tribunal 




